
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. 3 OF 2021 
 

NtM No.14 of 2020- 
Rescinded 

 
 
 
Mariners are advised that NtM No.14 of 2020 - Revised Depths in Belfast 
Harbour is hereby rescinded. 
 
Depths in the harbour are as per the declared depths.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PORT OPERATIONS         CAPTAIN K G Allen 
BELFAST                    HARBOUR MASTER 
15th January 2021 


